
From: Edward Israel <e.israel@att.net>
Date: 1/14/16, 11:09 AM
To: Gerald Gubatan <gerald.gubatan@lacity.org>

Hi Gerald,

Happy New Year !  I hope you're doing well.  I was wondering if you were available to meet
one day next week to further discuss the 1330 Pico project.  If so, could you please send me
a couple of options for availability.  thanks and I look forward to meeting with you soon. 

Best regards,

Eddie Israel
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